From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 9:01 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2020-2046

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

This is regarding property a_. Presently, many months we use $.01 in
electricity and $120.00 in delivery and debt reduction fees. How is it fair that we are now
going to be requested to pay more? Obviously in the months that the cottage is being used we
pay for the usage but I believe we are contributing to Hydro One's Mismanagement of
decision making in the past, in the 6 months of no usage.
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